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DATE:  August 22, 2019   RELEASE DATE:  Immediate 

 
FROM: Jim Crawford, Corporate Manager of Human Resources 

 
SUBJECT: Age-Friendly Sarnia-Lambton Website 

 

 

The Age-Friendly Sarnia-Lambton website has been active since its launch on 
June 13th, 2019 and has had more than 4000 visitors. The site allows the 

community to access reliable information regarding health services, 
transportation, housing, and more. To browse current listings, visit 

https://agefriendlysarnialambton.ca. 
 

The site is also designed for businesses and organizations to create service 
listings, post events, and create custom resources for clients. 

 

To learn how to use it in your business for referrals or recognition, a training 
module has been designed by the Healthline.ca and can be administered in 

the workplace.  Please contact Amy Weiler, Age-Friendly Coordinator, to 
schedule a session.   
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For further information, please contact: 

Amy Weiler, Age-Friendly Coordinator 
Amy.weiler@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3348 

 
James Jenkins, Deputy City Clerk 

james.jenkins@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3208 
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